Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 8-14-21
Meeting Minutes

President Les Brannan called the meeting to order at 11:50. Other officers present were
Carl Fox, Bill Lehr, and Cheri Anglin. It was noted that a quorum was established with 30.

Les gave a safety presentation on how wind affects your take-offs and landings.

Les thanked Paul and Carlton for cooking lunch today. Jim Richardson and Paul will
provide lunch next month.

Guests included Gary Kettleman who is building a weed hopper and Teri McCarter.

Paul moved that the May minutes be accepted, Bill Lehr seconded it, and they were
approved.

Bill reported on the Young Eagles that were flown last Sunday by EAA members and Jim
Richardson. He said that a lot of members went to Osh Kosh. Cheri told about Greenville
aviation Day September 3 at 5:00 p.m. to September 4 at 4:00 p.m.

Daren Tanner, a glider pilot sponsored by Les, was voted in as a new member.

Steve thanked Carlton and Boyd for repairing the glider tow plane.

Bill Lehr gave the financial report. We have over $18,000 in the bank. Hangar rent and
dues are still coming in.

Les asked Carlton about the status of the Merlin (taildragger) airplane. Club members will
be able to buy into the LLC.

Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:35, and Robert McCarter seconded it.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



